
Our Ref:  011/14 

20
th
  January 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are organising a trip for all A2 music students to hear the Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra. The 

concert will take place on Friday 31
st
 January at 12pm.  

Recognition of musical instruments along with knowledge of various music forms are a key part of A 

Llevel music study. This lunchtime concert will be a performance of Rhapsody in Blue by George 

Gershwin and relates directly to the ‘Jazz from 1910-1950’ unit of the course.  

The cost for this event will be just £2.00 with a young musicians pass (obtained from the Liverpool 

Phil website) and must be paid in full prior to booking.  

As this event is during school hours I will drive the class to the Philharmonic Hall and we will return 

after lunch for the afternoon lessons.  

If you would like your son to attend this trip, please return the reply slip below, (together with the fee 

of £2.00) in a named, sealed envelope in order that I can secure the places. This must be returned by 

24
th
 January. 

Parents or carers experiencing financial difficulties can contact me, in confidence, to discuss the 

matter.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Caroline Smith 

Head of Music 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP:  Please return to Mrs C Smith, Head of Music 

Student Name: …………………………………………………….     Form: ………………........... 

 

I give permission for my son to attend the Liverpool Philharmonic concert on Friday 31
st
 January at 

12pm I enclose £2 for the cost of this trip.  

 

Signed …………………………………………….   Date: ……………………… 


